
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
August 26, 2024  
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Lion Pride Cards will be available starting September 9!! 
 
Attention to anyone who is interested in running Cross Country this year. If you would 
like to run this year, stop into Mr. Brummel's room and he will get you signed up. 
Practices start Wednesday of this week, and you need a physical on file to participate. 
 
Welcome back, students. The middle school staff is excited to have you back. We are 
looking forward to a great school year. Our goal this year is for students to look out for 
and positively support each other. 
 
Remember to walk on the right side of the hallway - keep your hands and feet to 
yourself.  After the dismissal bell - you are to report directly to your next class.  Do not 
hang out at the lockers or report to another classroom.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Please be respectful of school property, especially the restrooms.  Any student caught 
vandalizing the restroom will have school consequences and it will be reported to 
Officer Blake, our school resource officer. 
 
A reminder - the middle school doors open at 8:00 am.  If you want breakfast - quickly 
go to the cafeteria line.  All 5th and 6th grade students will stay in the cafeteria and will 
be dismissed at approximately 8:07 am.  7th and 8th grade students may eat breakfast 
in the cafeteria and then report to class. 
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance….. 
 
Have a great day Lions! 
 


